

July 21, 2023

Dear Mr. Grosvenor and Mr. Jones,

We would like to thank you for this opportunity for public comment.  

Sibanye-Stillwater and Sweet Grass Community Foundation work together to support many different projects that take place in Sweet Grass County and Big Timber.
The mine plays a major role in who and what our community is.  The employees and their families live in our communities, go to our schools, and work in our local businesses.
Sibanye-Stillwater is very supportive of so many things that take place in our community and we appreciate all that they do here.  
Sincerely,

Kathy Mandity				Corry Cremer-Seitz		
Board Chair				Executive Director

